
Request for Qualifications (RFQ)
Scattered Sites along Centre Avenue

The Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh (URA) is requesting qualifications 
from multiple developers to participate in the revitalization of various scattered sites 
along Centre Avenue in the Middle Hill neighborhood of the City of Pittsburgh.

Community Briefing • August 7
6 - 8 p.m. | Family friendly
Jeron X. Grayson Center (1852 Enoch Street)

Community residents and stakeholders are invited to learn 
about the RFQ process and the future opportunities for public 
input throughout the process. Light snacks will be provided.

Q&A Session & MWBE Teaming • August 14
1 - 4 p.m. 
Jeron X. Grayson Center (1852 Enoch Street)
Please RSVP attendance to Claren Healey at chealey@ura.org

This event will provide interested respondents with an 
opportunity to connect, and potentially team, with minority 
and women-owned business enterprise (MWBE) firms which 
provide professional services. Architectural, community 
engagement, and engineering firms will be among the 
MWBE firms present. Light snacks will be provided.

Site Tours • August 19 & September 24
9 a.m. - Noon 
Meet at the corner of Centre Avenue & Elmore Street
Please RSVP attendance to Claren Healey at chealey@ura.org

Structures in the RFQ will be made available to tour. 
Representatives from the City and URA will be available.

The goal of this RFQ is to 
implement the community’s 
vision as identified in the 
2015 Centre Avenue Corridor 
Redevelopment and Design 
Plan and the 2011 Greater 
Hill District Master Plan. 

The RFQ seeks 
redevelopments that include 
ground floor commercial 
space with compatible 
multi-story residential, office, 
and/or flexible space. 

To the right, is an overview 
of the opportunities to learn 
more about the RFQ.

Updates:
www.ura.org/pages/centre-avenue


